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As the weather heats up, the Douglas
Library’s Summer Reading Program kicks off
with opportunities to have fun, win prizes,
and stay cool this summer. The program
runs from June 27 through August 26 and all
age groups can participate. Adults and teens
can play Summer Reading Bingo, where
entrants  make  lines  by completing various 
tasks and challenges. Each line gets the player a prize and an entry into the grand prize drawings. Children
who read for 20 minutes each day can fill out a reading log and take it to the library once a week to get a
stamp, a prize, and an entry into the grand prize drawings. Bingo sheets and reading logs will be available in
the library and online beginning in mid-June. 

New 3D Printer

“The Spirited Book Club”
discussion takes place at the
American Legion, located next
door to the library. This month we
will discuss Next Year in Havana
by Chanel Cleeton. Copies of the
book are available for checkout at
the Adult Circulation Desk. Must
be over 21 years of age to
participate in this event.

Spirited Book Club

Next Year in Havana 
Wednesday, June 15, 7-8:30PM

The library has purchased a new
3D printer, a Prusa i3 MK3S+ with
the Multi Material 3S add-on, for
public use. Patrons with G-Code
files can make appointments to
have their items printed with staff
assistance. The library will be
holding open training sessions in
the future. There is no cost to use
this service. The new machine was
purchased with donations from
the Lions Club.

Children's Department News
Storytime will be ending temporarily for the summer so staff can
 transform the children’s library into an underwater experience for the
“Oceans of Possibilities” reading theme. The Summer Reading packet,
including a full list of programs, will be available to pick up starting
Monday, June 27. 

Library Information



HOURS
Monday - 12PM-8PM
Tuesday - 10AM-8PM

Wednesday - 12PM-8PM
Thursday - 10AM-8PM

Friday - 12PM-6PM
Saturday - 10AM-3PM

The library is closed on Sunday



CONTACT
860-228-9312

douglaslibrary.org
info@douglaslibrary.org

@douglaslibraryhebron on social media

All formal children's programs during the
summer will take place on Thursdays at 1 PM.
Watch for impromptu pop-up storytimes on
the floor throughout July and August.
Additionally,  crafts, and word games will be
available in the Program Room, scavenger
hunts and “Find the Lizard” will take place
daily, and take and make projects will
continue to be available at the desk. 
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The Batman
June 17

PG-13, 176 minutes

Father Stu
  June 24

R, 124 minutes

Friday Movies Line-up
Lots of  great movies this month! 
 Join us at 1PM each week to watch
a flick and have some snacks in our
Community Room. Reservations
are not required. 

Tyson's Run
June 10

PG, 103 minutes

The Unbearable
Weight of

Massive Talent
July 1

R, 107 minutes

Join us at any of these programs. No registration necessary. Unless
otherwise noted, all events run on Tuesdays from 2:30-3:30 in the
Community Room on the first floor of the library. 

June 7 - Teen Paint Club. Bring your creativity! We'll provide the canvas.

June 14 - Teen Advisory Group (TAG) Meeting. New members are always
welcome. 

June 21 - Teen Gaming Club. Enjoy some multiplayer Switch action. 

Saturday, June 25 - Summer Reading Craft Fair. Help us kick off the Teen
Summer Reading Program from 12-1:30PM (11:30am-2pm for volunteers)
with a room full of arts and crafts!

Teen Events

Join us for the fifth event in our
Equity Bootcamp series, where we
will be discussing Trevor Noah’s
collection of autobiographical
essays, Born a Crime. There are
copies available for pick-up on the
main floor of the library. This
discussion will be held in person in
the Community Room. 

Book Discussion:

Born a Crime 
Tuesday, May 21, 6:30-8PM

Creation Station:  

Adult Patriotic Flip
Flops
Wednesday, June 29, 1PM

On Thursday June 30th at 6:00pm,
UHart Art Major Alison Bakke will
be leading a watercolor tutorial of
an underwater scene featuring a
beautiful coral reef. Space is
limited. Please sign up at
douglaslibrary.org.

Friends of the Douglas Library
Support the Douglas Library by attending the next Book Sale on June 4th
from 9AM-3PM. The $5 bag sale will be from 1-3PM, no limit on how many
bags can be filled.
The Friends' Boutique shelves are currently stocked with new and recent
releases books as well as gift quality children's books and special topic titles.
There will also be children's book and activity packs available in preparation
for summer vacation. 

Adult/Teen Take & Make Craft:

Birdhouse

Want to make your own wooden
birdhouse? This is a great project
for Father’s Day! Pick up your kit
from the Adult Circulation Desk
while supplies last.  

Event Spotlight:  

Let's Make Art:
Watercolor Tutorial
Thursday, June 30, 6PM

Join us at 1PM on Wednesday, June
29th in the Creation Station to
decorate a pair of flip flops just in
time for the 4th of July weekend. 
 While supplies last.


